
Please Pray for… 
Our students, our church leaders and all those 

experiencing sickness, discouragement, difficulties 
and the bereaved. 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

W e l c o m e  t o  
L U T O N  C E N T R A L  

S e v e n t h - d a y  A d v e n t i s t  C h u r c h  

 

1  N o r t h  St r e e t  
L u t o n  L U 2  7 Q D  

w w w . l u t o n c e n t r a l . o r g . u k  
 

2 6 t h  J a n u a r y  2 0 1 9  

 

 

Church Programmes 

PRAYER BAND    Saturdays 8:30 am 
BIBLE CLASS    Saturdays 4:00 pm 
AYS (YOUTH)    Saturdays 5:00 pm 
PATH FINDERS    2nd & 4th Sundays monthly 
LUNCH CLUB    1st & 3rd Tuesday 
PRAYER MEETING    Wednesdays 7:30 pm 

 

Church Pastor 
Bernie Holford 
07968 690 706 
pastor@lutoncentral.org.uk 

 

                First Elder 
                Fred Davis 

07956 424 851 
firstelder@lutoncentral.org.uk 

 

Community Services 
Doreen Bourne – 07775 675 431 
community@lutoncentral.org.uk 

 

Sunset Times 
Sabbath 26th January   16:38 

Friday 01st February  16:49  

Pastoral Services 

The Pastors and Elders of this Church are here to 
serve you.  They may not know your needs until you 
tell them. 
Please detach and place this form in the Offering 
plate, or hand it to the Pastor, a Deacon or an Elder. 
Thank you. God bless you. 

 
Name........................................................Tel............................... 
 
Address..................................................................................................... 

........................................................................................................ 

 I am visiting for the first time 
 I visit frequently  
 I would like Bible Studies 
 I would like a Pastoral visit 
 I would like Adventist literature 
 Has changed address to the above 
 

 

 Is ill at home/hospital 
 Desires baptism 
 Desires a Pastoral call 
 Wishes to join the Church 
 I am a student 

 

 

 

http://www.lutoncentral.org.uk/
mailto:pastor@lutoncentral.org.uk
mailto:firstelder@lutoncentral.org.uk
mailto:community@lutoncentral.org.uk


For your information… 

 

ABC SALE will end 31st January, you are welcome to visit 
after Sabbath this evening; Wednesday evening 6-7.30pm 
or contact Andrea Jarrett directly for more details. There 
are a few 2019 Devotional Calendars still available only at 
£1.80 with a Bible text for everyday of the year! 
 
SEC Adventurer Camporee takes place from the 24-27th 
May 2019. Venue is Stanborough Park, Watford. WD25 
9JZ. 

 
Bible study and prayer vespers will be led by Pastor Bernie 
in church at 4pm today. 
 
A Business meeting will be held at 4.45pm today in church. 
The only item on the agenda will be a proposal to 
reconfirm the decision of the last business meeting i.e. 
Luton Central unites with Luton North in order to purchase 
the Lansdowne Club as the new worship and ministry 
centre for our proposed united congregation. 
 
There will be a short board meeting at 5.15ish on the same 
day. 

Pathfinder Camporee arranged by the TED, will take place 
at the South of England Showground Ardingly West 
Sussex. On the 30th July - 6th August, the deposit of £60 
per child is required by the 29th January and full payment 
by the 30th April. For further information and application 
form please see the Pathfinder Counsellors. 

There will be no AY today, the next one is on 2nd February 
at 3.30pm. Theme: "How did they make it work?" We look 
forward to welcoming you. Please continue to pray for the 
youth! 

 

 

 

 

 Sabbath School 9:30 am 
 

 

 

10 Minutes spot   Personal Ministries 
 

Family Worship 11:15 am 
 

 
Invocation   Elder Patrick Hill 
Welcome   Sis Nothando Tshabangu 
Announcements   Communication Team 
Opening Song  Hymn 371 
Offering & Prayer  Bro Henry Mokaya 
Praise & Worship  Praise & Worship Team 
Children Story  Sis Arlene Duncan  
Scripture Reading  Psalms 46 - Tania Mabani 
Meditational Song Sweet Melody 
Sermon Title  Be Still  
Sermon    Elder Patrick Hill 
Benediction   Elder Patrick Hill 
Closing Hymn  12 – 608 Faith is The Victory 
 
 
Fellowship lunch immediately after family worship in the 
lower youth hall. All invited to share! (CONTRIBUTIONS 
ALWAYS WELCOME). 
 
German student seeking English speaking home for a few 
weeks this summer. A shy 16 year old SDA girl would like to 
spend time with a young family. She loves children and wants 
to practice speaking English. Please contact Pastor Bernie if 
you are interested in finding out more. 
 
There is a funeral service of Jennifer Sweeney’s mother, Irma 
Woodley, at 11am Thursday 31st January at Luton Central. 
Pastor Ian Sweeney will be leading the service. All are invited. 
 
THE FRIENDSHIP LUNCHEON CLUB will have their next 
meeting on the 5thFeb. 2019.  
 

 

 
 

ELDER ON DUTY:  Douglas Davis 

SAFETY NOTICE 
Children under the age of 8 years must be 
accompanied to use the bathroom or to go 
outside of services or programmes at all times  

 

Please email announcements before 10pm next 

Tuesday to communications@lutoncentral.org.uk 
 

 

Whispering Policy 

 
Speak Lord in the Stillness,  

While we Wait on You… 
 

mailto:communications@lutoncentral.org.uk

